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Ereatmg Creative Coders

TERM 1 SCHOOL HOLIDAY COURSES

Coder College is again running 2day Coding
courses during the Term 1school holidays.

Whether it is designing games, building Apps, or simply learning how to
code, we have courses for the Absolute Beginner to the Advanced Coder.

Contact us for more information: .
Courses will be held at

New Town High School
6 Midwood St, New Town

Go to: codercollege.com.au
Email: admin@codercollege.com.au
Phone: 0475 462 049



https://codercollege.com.au/

